
Laura Dunn <lauracdunn@gmail.com> 
 
Dear Chair Helm, Vice Chair Reschke, Vice Cjair Schouten, and members of the committee, 
 
My name is Laura Dunn, and I am a mother of two boys ages 5 months and 3 years. I am also a teacher 
in Portland’, Oregon. I am writing to urge you to include stronger amendments and support for HB 2007. 
I live just off Powell blvd where diesel trucks zoom by every 30 seconds. My boys and I have been 
suffering from asthma from the pollution from our backyard. I worry for the long term effects of this 
pollution on such young lives. Some days I wonder if going outside to play is worth it. This is in Oregon, a 
place that claims to be green but has some of the loosest laws around air pollution. Please help protect 
my family and families like us from this harmful pollution by strengthening our diesel fume laws 
meaningfully. Thank you so much for your time and for listening to our words, 
 
Laura Dunn  
3955 se Franklin street  
Portland, Oregon 97202 
--  
 
 
Laura Dunn 
She/Her/Hers 
Artistic Director 
The Broken Planetarium 
www.brokenplanetarium.org 
lauradunn.bandcamp.org 
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